NBCC / CHESS BIOGRAPHY OF ANTHONY DIAZ

Anthony Diaz Sr. was the next member in seniority to have a tournament organized in his honor
by the club. Unfortunately, Tony was unable to play in his own event held on October 22. We
hope he returns to the club soon. Tony joined the club around the turn of the century and has
maintained at a solid class A level throughout most of his membership. In addition, Tony has
been a regular participant in our club’s major tournaments. More recent, he has brought his
son, Anthony Diaz, Jr., to these events. When both of them come to play on Tuesday nights, just
watch out! The Anthony Diaz Sr. Quick Chess Tournament, which was unrated, was divided into
two sections. In the open section, member James Nitz (or “Kramnitz”) took first place, and
Alexander Ruth, who just joined the club that evening, was the Under 1595 section winner.



